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On September 10, City of Wilsonville Police made contact 
with a juvenile who had taken multiple bicycles and 
scooters that didn’t belong to him. Deputy Banfi talked 
with the child and his parent, who surrendered four still 
in the kid’s possession. Banfi sent the bikes and scooters 
to the Sheriff’s Property Room in Oregon City, and 
pictures were posted to Facebook for possible 
identification. To date, they have not been claimed. 
 

City of Wilsonville Police arrived on-scene with Tualatin Valley Fire at Sysco 
around 8:00 pm on September 4. 
     Two semi-trucks had become fully engulfed in flames, and the fire was 
threatening to spread to other vehicles parked in the area. Thankfully, no one 
was hurt. Tualatin Valley Fire handled any investigation into the matter. 

THANK YOU, DEPUTY EAGLE! 
 

Early in September, Chief Robert Wurpes received a 
commendation for Deputy Eagle. Back in June, Eagle 
responded to a CPR incident and saved the life of a man 
who collapsed on his indoor bicycle trainer while having 
a cardiac event. 
     Eagle responded to a call the man’s wife placed and 
was there within in minutes. He performed CPR on the 
patient until medics arrived and were able to transport 
him to a hospital. 
     The patient expressed his gratitude and appreciation 

           
     

 

for Eagle’s quick 
actions, and wanted to 
be sure he knew that 
he’d made a difference. 
     Our deputies receive 
regular CPR and First 
Aid instruction.  We 
couldn’t be more 
thankful. 



 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SEPTEMBER 2023 

10,433 
Total Calls 
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YEAR 2023 
High Priority   1,042 Medium Priority   7,152 Low Priority   2,239 

Public-Initiated   5,249 Deputy-Initiated   5,184 

https://www.clackamas.us/sheriff/stats
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